
The Pharmacy Has Closed For Relocation
The Pharmacy has temporarily closed in 
preparation of  relocating to the second 
floor of the Buford L. Rolin Health Clinic. 

The Pharmacy will reopen at 8:00 a.m. on 
Tuesday, August 15, 2017 in its new location.  

Currently the drive-thru is not complete. 
Until the drive-thru has been completed,  
you will have to come inside to the Pharmacy 
to pick up your medications.  

The second floor of the Health Clinic is 
accessible by stairs and elevators.  If you 
have concerns with coming upstairs to pick 
up your medications, you may send someone 
else to pick up your  medication.  They will 
need to know your name and date of birth.   

We understand that this may be an 
inconvenience for some of our Tribal 
Members, unfortunately the weather has 
slowed the construction process.  We ask 
that you convey this information to your 
family members. 

We ask for your patience during this time of 
transition. 

With the movement of the Pharmacy to the 
Health Clinic, all on-site medical services 
will be under one roof.  This will eliminate a 
lot of  in and out for all of us.  We are officially 
a “One Stop Shop!”

If you have any concerns or issues, please 
contact Carrie Martin, Quality Assurance 
Coordinator at (251) 368-9136 x 2374.


